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Board of Management Meeting

Tuesday, April 10th, 2018
Start time 6:15 pm 
Fire Hall Board Room, Clinton 


Attended:  Michael Russo, Tricia Renner, Sandy Garnet, Jeff Roy, Matt Cave,   
Dan Colquhoun, Mike Belford, David Corrie, Sarah Reed (BJJ),  
Cheryl Hesselwood,  Darlene Hymers, Patrick Nagle
Absent:

Sent regrets: 
1.0    Dan Colquhoun motioned to pass minutes from March 2018 meeting.  Sandy   Garnet seconded.  All were in favour, motion carried.
1.1   2018 Board of Management –   
 
Chair -  Sandra Garnet – Jeff as Vice Chair 
 Secretary – Sarah Reed
 
Treasurer – Sarah Reed
Board Members – Jeff Roy, David Corrie, Mike Belford (Morgan’s rep.), Darlene Hymers, Cheryl Hesselwood
Signing Officers – Sandra Garnet, Sarah Reed (works at BMO Goderich so she will ask if it’s a conflict , Jeff Roy  (Set up a time to go into Bank of      Montreal to have the papers changed)
Council Rep – Dan Colquhoun

Angela and Alison are attending the BIA conference in Collingwood next week.  

Questions we would like them to ask for us?   Find ways to get better response from the businesses in our catchment area.
Jeff would like to have Angela attend our meetings.

Branding Committee – they have created new banners for downtown…Jeff has the first 12 banners to show.  Waiting on the artwork for the last 13.  Ideally banners go up     before Fair weekend – Who puts these up?   Stumpy’s???  Erie Thames???

New brand …”Experience our nature”… tourism driven to attract new people to area.

Currently banners will be downtown, but plans to branch out to outlying areas, 

(Holmesville and Londesboro) but need permission from Hydro to use their poles.
WRED funding – Faux Pas videos helped to create a video for this…We have the possibility to branch out to create day trip packages for travelers.

Dan Colquhoun has a letter from the fair board requesting 25 more teddy bears.  We were told they didn’t need them.

 Jeff will ask Janet Cameron if these are still needed…Marilyn can order them, but we did not put them in our budget so it would have to come out of another budget item. ($250)

2.0  Upcoming Meeting Dates, Time and Place – Jeff and Sarah see the benefit of staying monthly as we all learn to operate the BIA
Next Meeting - May 15,  Call Christy at town hall front desk to book the firehall room                                       
Dan shared taxes will stay as they are for the coming year!!!

3.0  New Business for the Next Meeting – 
Alice Munro bench will be dedicated as soon as the weather clears up.
4.0  Dan Colquhoun motioned to Adjourn     
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